
Dear Ms. Cox: 

Thank you for your comments to Chairman David Armstrong regarding the rate increase proposed by 
Kentucky Power Ca. (American Electric Power Co.) Your comments will be placed into the case file for 
the Commission's review as it considers this matter. For your future reference, the case number in this 
matter is 2009-00459. Please cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your 
comments may be readily directed to the case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Piadrew MelvLgbvych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

: charlene cox [mailto:REDACTED] 
Thursday, January 28,2010 9:37 AM 

8: Armstrong, David (PSC) 
: case# 2009-00459 

Dear sir, 
I am sending this to ask for help in this increase in our electric bills. 
What is proposed is unjust. We live in eastren ky. And people here 
can't pay this kind of increase.We will have people die from no heat. 
Many will have to chose to  pay a bill like this or eat or get meds. 
I f  this goes threw then even children will go with food.1 ask you please help us. 
Please stop this rate increase please.Don't let the people here die or not eat or go without 
there meds. THANK YOU . I am sure you can see our problem. 

Thank you, 
Charlene Cox 
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